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TRAVEL ADVISORY REGARDING MEDICAL EMERGENCIES 

AND HEALTH INSURANCE IN MEXICO 

 

 The Embassy of India in Mexico has come across a number of cases where 

Indian travellers to Mexico have required unforeseen medical treatment/hospitalization. 

While many of them have had travel/health insurance up to an amount of US$ 100,000/- 

it has not been found adequate for treatment in hospitals in Mexico. 

 

 While the Embassy hopes that Indian travellers do not ever have to undergo 

medical emergencies, based on our experience, it is recommended that they carry a 

travel/health insurance for a sum of US$ 300,000/- to cover any unforeseen medical 

expenses. 
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